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RECElVED 
JUL 2 4 2017 

Public Service 
Commission 

RE: Application of Wood Creek Water District Pursuant to 807 KAR 5:071, 
Section 7( 4) for Approval of Proposed Inspection Procedures 

Dear Dr. Mathews: 

I previously sent a letter dated July 17, 2017 regarding Wood Creek Water 
District's Notice of Election of Use of Electronic Filing Procedures for its Application for 
Approval of Proposed Inspection Procedures. In this letter I stated it was our intent to file 
the Application no later than July 30, 2017. It now appears that it will be filed no later 
than August 18, 2017. 

Very truly you , 

L~son 
LB/rm 




